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Dear Oregon Legislators:
I am strongly in favor of Climate Legislation.  I understand that some Legislators feel that
Climate Legislation will effect the economy negatively, and certainly that should be a
concern.  However, I believe that no matter the risks, which I feel can be mitigated by smart
business, technology and legislative action, we must move boldly forward now for our
children, and the children of the world.  Please vote yes on this important legislation, and if
you continue to have concerns, please work as a bipartisan body to continue to change the
bill.  Let's begin now to take action against the Climate Emergency!
Alison Lynch-Miller, MD
Bend, OR
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